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Week Ending 07-11-2021 

INCIDENTS: 

07-05-21 

At 0022hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0974 for a report of a disturbance  
 At a business on S. Washington St. 
 
At 0715hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0975 for a report of a suspicious 
person at closed business on N. Grant St.  
 
At 1421hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0976 to assist a citizen at a 
residence on N. Mad Anthony St. 
 
At 1744hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0978 for a disturbance on S. 
Washington St. 
 
07-06-21 
 
At 1932hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0979 for an argument at a 
residence on Massillon Rd. 
 
At 2218hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0980 for a parking problem at 
residence on E. Adams St. 
 
07-07-21 
 
At 0552hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0981 for a reports of a reckless 
driver on SR 83 headed into the village.  
 
At 1432hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0982 for reports of a disturbance 
on N. Grant St.  
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At 1825hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0983 to a business alarm on. W. 
Jackson St. 
 
07-08-21 
 
At 0059 hours this department responded to call 21MPD0984 to a welfare check at a 
residence on Lakeview Dr.  
 
At 0633hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0985 to a parking problem on N. 
Crawford St. 
 
At 1034hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0986 to a parking problem on N. 
Clay St.  
 
At 1125hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0987 to a criminal damaging on 
Lakeview Dr. 
 
At 1203hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0988 to a suspicious person on S. 
Washington St.  
 
At 1509hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0989 to a dog running at large on 
S. Washington St.  
 
At 1532hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0990 to a theft on S. Washington 
St.  
 
At 1610hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0991 for reports of a reckless 
driver headed into the Village from the west on SR 39. 
 
At 1851hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0992 for reports of an obstruction 
in the road on S. Monroe St. 
 
At 2053hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0993 for reports of a 911 hangup 
call on Lakeview Dr. 
 
At 2221hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0994 for reports of a deer in the 
roadway on SR 39. 
 
At 2309hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0995 for reports of a reckless 
driver headed into the Village from the west on SR 39.  
 
07-09-21 
 
At 1030hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0996 for reports of a theft at 
business on S. Washington St.  
 
At 1702hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0997 for reports of a theft at a 
business on S. Washington St.  



 
07-10-21 
 
At 1303hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0998 for a lockout at a business 
on S. Washington St.  
 
07-11-21 
 
At 0659hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0999 for a lockout at a business 
on S. Washington St.  
 
At 1139hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1000 for reports of a reckless 
driver on S. Washington St.  
 
At 1345hrs this department responded to call 21MPD1001 to collect property from a 
business on SR 39.  
 
 
 
ACCIDENTS: 
  
07-05-21 
 
At 1645hrs this department responded to call 21MPD0977 for a one vehicle non injury crash at 
a business on S. Washington St.  


